
 

 
 

Announcement 
 

Bett Brasil has been monitoring the updates issued by local, state and federal authorities on the 

evolution of the COVID-19 pandemic. With the escalation of the public health crisis and increase 

of circulation restrictions, the State of Sao Paulo has ordered the suspension of all events and, 

therefore, we are unable to have the onsite Bett Brasil event in May. 

 

Depending on authorization of public authorities and with the expectation of a more favorable 

scenario onsite events, we have already saved a date for August 18 to 21, 2021. 

 

In order to keep connected and continue building knowledge and relevant content, we are happy 

to announce the 2nd Jornada Bett Online - Digital and Human Transformation of Education, to 

take place from May 11 to 14 2021 - on a online platform. 

 

We also have digital opportunities, such as webinars, newsletters, social media and other 

customized options. Additionally, to that, we are developing an innovative project, to be 

announced shortly, to accelerate business relations, approach startups and establish networking 

with educators.   

 

Our team continue to work remotely, so please do join us online as we share updates on content, 

engagement, and most importantly, the on-going kindness, resilience, and perseverance from 

our community. 


